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Business & updates

Meeting recording

Approve meeting minutes

2025 meeting schedule

DHHS & NH ED updates



2025 Meeting 
Schedule

 Friday, March 7, 10-12
 Friday, June 13, 10-12
 Friday, September 5, 10-12
 Friday, December 5, 10-12



Maternal and Child Health Survey

Council for Thriving Children
December 9, 2024



NH Department of Health & Human Services | Division of Public Health

Title V Block Grant

 The Title V Maternal and Child Health Services Block Grant was enacted to 
improve the health of women, mothers, infants, children and adolescents, 
including those with special health care needs, and their families. 

 In New Hampshire, Title V supports direct and enabling services, population-
based programs, and infrastructure-building initiatives that address the most 
pressing health issues in the state

 These health issues include maternal mortality and morbidity, access to 
primary care, injury prevention, and newborn screening. 



NH Department of Health & Human Services | Division of Public Health

Needs Assessment Survey

 The needs assessment for 2025-2030 is currently underway.  We are 
seeking input from a wide and diverse range of stakeholders.  We invite you to 
share your perspective and help the Maternal and Children Health (MCH) 
program direct money and resources to what really matters to you! 

 The information from this survey will be used to:
• Determine what health needs, challenges, and supports for women, 

mothers, children, and families are most important in New Hampshire

• Help the MCH Title V program direct money and resources to what really 
matters to you

• Develop an MCH State Action Plan for the next five years



NH Department of Health & Human Services | Division of Public Health

We need your input!

• CLICK:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NJS6KNL 
• SCAN:

• Participation is:
- Voluntary
- Anonymous

• VISIT:  The NH Maternal & Child Health Website
https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/mch

Scan with 
your phone!

You could win a  
$50 Walmart 

Gift Card!!!

Survey is open through January 15, 
2025

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NJS6KNL
https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/mch


Thank you.
Athena Cote, MSW

Bureau of Family Health and Nutrition

Maternal and Child Health Section

Please reach out to mch@dhhs.nh.gov for more information 

mailto:mch@dhhs.nh.gov


Presentations



Rich Lavers, Deputy Commissioner, 
New Hampshire Employment Security



Legislative 
Updates



Public 
Comment
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